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Comprehensive Plan 
 
Marta Moody with the Muncie Delaware County MPO explained that the current 
Transportation Improvement Plan document that is in our Comprehensive Plan is being 
updated and the wording to change street extension to include the description and 
wording of a bridge on 600 W will occur in the early part of 2019.  I would like to 
recommend that we approve the comprehensive plan with the caveat that when the new 
MPO document is adopted that it will be amended to the comprehensive plan.  Passing 
the plan will allow the updated of our zoning ordinance to begin.     
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